FAQ: Angela Ryan

Regeneration and Planning Development Management
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H BND

24th July 2014

Application ref: 2014/4091/P m\_\mﬁj TGN @UV

Dear Angela,

Peter Guthrie & Tina Bergman
Flat 2 Oval House

57A Brecknock Road

London

N7 OBX

We would like to raise our objection o the proposed development. We feel that there are several issues:

o As it projects beyond the back line of the existing house, it will obstruct light to neighbouring gardens as

well as interrupting the view from our flat.
e It does not follow the built form of the street.

o We feel that the design is of a very low standard and is not suitable for the area. it also looks like it will be

constructed from poor quality materials.

Yours faithfully,

Peter Guthrie, Architect, Tina Bergman, Architect SAR/MSA




